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NOTICE TO MARINERS No 54/24 
FIRTH OF CLYDE – PORT OF GREENOCK  

DELIVERY OF CRANES 
 

Chart 1994 
 
Mariners are advised that two new shoreside cranes are due to be delivered by the vessel JUMBO JUBILEE 
to Port of Greenock.  The cranes will be delivered separately, with the first arriving on 31st May then the 
second crane arriving on 10th June.  It is anticipated that the vessel will remain alongside for up to 5 days 
for each delivery. 
 
JUMBO JUBILEE 

 
 
Vessels are prohibited from transiting under the extended boom of the new cranes.  A temporary 
exclusion zone of 100m from the quay edge, extending into the channel will be in place until the cranes 
are discharged from the vessel.  Any vessel with a manoeuvring defect must contact Clyde Marine 
Managers before transiting the area. 
 

 


